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We are delighted to announce that today we opened a new office in San Mateo, California. The
location is our third, joining our established offices in San Jose and Pleasanton. This office enables
the firm to provide high-quality legal services to organizations and individuals on the Peninsula.

“We are fortunate to continue to grow our firm, especially during these unprecedented times,” said
Hoge Fenton Managing Shareholder Dan Ballesteros. “Hoge Fenton is eager to bring its high-quality
legal services and high-quality people to the Peninsula. The San Mateo office features some of Hoge
Fenton’s premier practice areas including Estates & Trusts, Real Estate, Family Law, and Employment
Law.”

The Peninsula office is open today and offers added convenience and accessibility for our clients and
employees, particularly those in the San Francisco Bay Area. The office is located at 177 Bovet Road,

6th Floor, San Mateo, CA 94402.
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